Attention:  2nd Block Teachers/classes

Re:  Student Council Christmas Bingo for Charity!

When?  Starting today (Wednesday, December 5th) for second period classes and ending on Thursday, December 13th.  

What? Class competition to find out who is the most generous class at OHS!

Each class has been given a bingo card with a list of items that the foodbank is in need of this year.  You need to get a blackout by bringing the items for each square.  Teachers or a class rep can X off the card with a Sharpie as the students bring in the items.  

NOTE: If you end up with extra items, that’s great!  Simple keep a running tally in each square.
Also:  we will be doing some random bingo calling and if your class has the item that is called, the first person to run down to the office with it in hand gets a free dance pass!  (They must be the one who brought the item for the competition.)

The most generous class wins!  You’ll get public recognition (a photo op in the local paper) and treats from Student Council as well as the warmest, tingly feeling ever!  (Remember the Grinch!)  If possible, you will be able to help us take the food down to the local foodbank on Thursday afternoon or Friday morning (depending on their schedule).

Thank you for helping us help others!  And have fun!  Ho ho ho!

OHS Student Council

